
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

February 10, 2014 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.B. 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Bid Results for Web Hosting 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
bid recommendation from SharpSchool for web hosting and content management and 
enter into a three-year contract with an option to renew the contract each year for two 
additional years.  The annual subscription cost is $22,810 plus $5,373 for active mobile 
apps for a total of $28,183.  In addition, there is a one-time implementation cost of 
$16,350.  The total first year cost of $44,533 includes both the annual subscription cost 
and the one-time implementation cost. 
 
 
RATIONALE:  
 
The District’s contract with our current web hosting system expires at the end of the 2013-
14 school year. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The funding source for this purchase is the Building and Site Technology Fund. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Sheila Alles, Director of Academic Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attachment 
SA/mb  


